
I am a landlord and oppose this bill.  Running a business out of a private residence can create issues with insurance and liability.  It 
increases the wear and tear on a property.  There are plenty of commercial properties available if a person choses to run a 
business.  It is unfair to expect a property owner to be forced to allow someone to run a business on a residential home. 
I manage 72 doors and this will create hardship for some owners 
I oppose this bill


